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Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms
Circular Letter No 9 of 2022

E/152/89/03
From: Secretary for Public Service
To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

Notification of Vacancy: Post of Executive Secretary
Eastern and Southern Africa Anti-Money Laundering Group (ESAAMLG)

The Eastern and Southern Africa Anti-Money Laundering Group (ESAAMLG) is inviting
applications, from appropriately qualified candidates, for the post of Executive Secretary. You may wish to
note that the ESAAMLG is a Regional Body subscribing to global standards to combat money laundering
and financing of terrorism and proliferation.

2. Details regarding the above mentioned vacancy may be accessed on the website of the Ministry of
Financial Services and Good Governance: https:/financialservices.govmu.org. The duty station for the
post is Dar es Salaam, United Republic of Tanzania and the deadline for the submission of applications is
15 February 2022.

3. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the attention of all
officers serving in your respective Ministries/Departments.
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for Secretary for Public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Financial Services and Good Governance

Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms
SICOM Building 2, Cnr Chevreau & Rev Jean Lebrun St, Port Louis, Republic of Mauritius
Tel: (230) 405 4100, Fax: 212 4160 e-mail: genadm@govmu.org



